
Dear Sirs

I write  to object to the above mentioned planning on the basis of the loss of a major and local convenient 
supermarket which will force local residents to use other stores further away. This will be an inconvenience and 
time consuming. It will drive local residents out of the area.

The additional housing will add to traffic and congestion in the area and out into the high road which is already 
highly congested and polluted.

The supermarket is convenient for the elderly and the vulnerable along with young families. Residents use the 
supermarket as a place to meet and catch up. 

By granting this permission and allowing this project your are taking away a  local convenience used by locals.

I strongly object to this development.

Regards

3045


